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Spencer S. Pollock, CIPP/US, CIPM 

Direct Dial: (410) 456-2741 

Cell: (410) 917-5189 

E-mail: spollock@mcdonaldhopkins.com 

 

 

 

July 13, 2022 

 

 
Privileged and Confidential 

SUBMITTED VIA EMAIL AND U.S. FIRST CLASS MAIL 

Department of Professional & Financial Regulation 

Bureau of Insurance 

#34 State House Station 

Augusta, ME 04333-0034 

Email: Insurance.PFR@maine.gov  

 

Re: Supplemental Security Breach Notification   
   

Dear Sir or Madam,  
 

We are writing on behalf of our client, Medical Review Institute of America (“MRIoA”) and 

some of its health provider and other customers. After further review of the impacted population, MRIOA 

believes the correct number of Maine residents is 293. We apologize for the confusion. Further, we do not 

expect to have any more supplemental updates. 1 

 

If you have any questions or wish to discuss this event further, please do not hesitate to call me at 

410-917-5189 or email me at spollock@mcdonaldhopkins.com. 

 

Sincerely Yours,  

  

  

 

 

 

 

Spencer S. Pollock, Esq., CIPP/US, CIPM   

 

 

 

                                                 
1 By providing this notice, MRIoA does not waive any rights or defenses regarding the applicability of Maine law, the 

applicability of the Maine’s data event notification statute, or personal jurisdiction.  
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